
 

 

There are two items of great interest I wanted to share 
with you.   I trust you will be as pleased with this as I am.    
 
The first item is our new and expanded website, which 
you can still find at www.bestofamericabyhorseback.com. 
I confess how excited I was when I learned how to do 
"spell check" on my computer. Apparently computers can 
do so much more, or so they tell me. Kristen has done a 
fantastic job creating our new website, but especially im-
portant to me is her incorporating my desire to include 
our shows on our website. I wanted to make sure they are 
free to you. I want them to be available to you to watch 24 
hours a day on your computer. In other words, you do not 
have to wait or remember a specific day or time slot to 
watch our show.  This allows you to watch your favorite episodes  over and over at your con-
venience. For our sponsors, it give them additional exposure for their great products and ser-

vices and makes their asso-
ciation with Best of Ameri-
ca by Horseback more 
meaningful. All of this is 
new, so please be patient as 
we work on getting the epi-
sodes uploaded to the web-
site. 
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Take a look around our new website! 

Check back often to see the recent 

shows uploaded that you can watch 

anytime for FREE! 
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Second, I enjoy talking with so many people during the birthday calls I make each day to 
members of our trail club.  The most common comment is a request for rides closer to differ-
ent parts of the country. Therefore, as we begin the "Grand Tour" this November, we will cre-
ate opportunities to come to your place for an overnight stop and perhaps a small informal 
ride with you and your friends. Perhaps we can have a picnic and enjoy your company.  This 
may work for small riding clubs or maybe to raise some money for a local need or charity.  I 
want to spend more time visiting with more people and more places. In the next newsletter, 
we will have more information on how we can come see you.  
 
You can always write me direct at my personal email  at tseay10@aol.com. It comes directly to 
me only and I always will answer each one with pleasure.  
 

  

 Tom   

Tom & Pat enjoying California 

Tom rides with friends and view-

ers at his farm in Virginia 

Tom & Pat receive a very special hand-painted gift from the Wilson 

family as a thank you for the inspiration that Tom and the show is to 

their family. 
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